From: Heather Denkmire

Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2021 10:45 AM

To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H

Cc: info@landincommon.org

Subject: commenting on the DEP Draft Decision of Approval with Conditions of WMDSM license application
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Dear Ms. Eleftheriou,
I’'m writing to you in the hopes that you will not allow Waste Management, Inc to expand its Norridgewock Landfill. I'm
concerned about the health of people around the expansion, and the health of the Kennebec River. As | understand it,

this expansion would allow toxic chemicals that other states have banned (for good reasons!).

As you know, the landfill as it has has leached poisons into local wells and streams. We need to reduce the chances of
this happening, not increase the chances.

| am opposed to this expansion, even though | live relatively “far away" in Portland. | care because | believe we are all
interconnected and health concerns for people and land far away matter to me.

—Heather Denkmire

Heather Denkmire



